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There are still no new cases of COVID-19 on either of Luther Manor campuses, which is 
where most of our energy continues to go.  This remains our highest priority and will 
continue to be so.  I’m grateful for all the support once I apologize that this has been my 
opening line for so long.  Our plan is to remain a broken record with this statement and 
we work hard to keep this going!       
 
Here is what is happening on the campus:   

 
● Just because the Coronavirus has paused most of our lives, special occasions 

keep on happening.  Unfortunately, they are without loved ones able to join in 
person.  It breaks our hearts both for our residents and all of you and their 
families.  We do all that we can to make them special, without squeezing too 
many people in small spaces.  The sing-a-longs are still lots of fun with our 
residents' second families, us!  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

● Speaking of sing-a-longs, there may not be a lot of participation, yet all are 
engaged and some of the mini-concerts show promise for an incredible sound! 
   

 
 

● We took a step to point out what we think is obvious, our staff and those we 
serve are all heroes!  From all that we’ve heard you do too! 

 

 



 

 
Although we’ll still be here, once again we’ll take a break from the updates until 
Monday, unless we feel there is something worthy to report.  So, do not be alarmed if 
you don’t hear from me.  We thank you for your support and we know your loved ones 
thank you for connecting with them regularly!  Keep those calls, cards and emails 
coming!     
 
If someone shared this with you, you can subscribe to email updates by sending an 
email to CovidUpdates@LutherManor.org.  You can also visit our website at 
www.luthermanor.org. Updates will also be posted to our Facebook page. Lastly, a 
Hotline is available for recorded updates. Call 414-831-9389. 

 


